
Corporation of the Municipality of Brockton 

 

Report to Council 

Report Title: Old Durham Road Speed Limit Reduction- Follow Up 

Prepared By: Jamie Morgan, Director of Operations 

Department: Public Works 

Date: December 17, 2018 

Report Number: PW2018-27 File Number: C11PW, T05 

Attachments: By-Law 2018-094 Old Durham Road Speed Limit By-Law 

Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby receives Report Number PW2018-27, Old Durham Old 

Speed Reduction- Follow Up, prepared by Jamie Morgan, Director of Operations and approves bringing a By-

Law forward.  

Report: 

Background: 

The Municipality received a letter from a resident, concerned with the speeding on Old Durham Road in 

Walkerton. The public had asked for consideration on reducing the speed limit on Old Durham Road from fifty 

kilometres an hour to forty kilometres an hour. In accordance with Policy T02-2003-02 - Amendments to 

Traffic and Parking By-Law, the proposal to change the speed limit was advertised in the November issue of 

the Brockton Buzz Newsletter, which was mailed to all households in Brockton. The comments regarding the 

proposal were due on November 14, 2018 at 12:00 Noon.  

At the November 19, 2018 meeting, Council asked staff to prepare a By-Law reducing the speed limit on Old 

Durham Road in Walkerton after public comments were presented to Council and Staff with speed limit 

concerns.  

Analysis: 

Please see attached By-Law 2018-094 “Old Durham Road Speed Limit By-Law” 

Sustainability Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Sustainable Strategic Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Do the recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision?  N/A 



 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Cultural Vibrancy? N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Prosperity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to Environmental Integrity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to the Social Equity?  N/A 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? 

N/A 

The cost for 4 signs, poles and installation will be approximately $800-$1000 on Old Durham Road.  

Reviewed By: 

 

Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 
Jamie Morgan, Director of Operations 

Reviewed By: 

 

Chief Administrative Officer 


